Rotary Club of Oregon City Board Meeting—February 8, 2023
Present: Pete Danner, Marcia Wimmer, Marilyn Morrissey, Vicki Yates

President’s Report: Club Progress: We have added to the annual fund contribution
and polio plus contributions and met our goals in these areas. We also added one new
member and are now at 48, three above our goal.

The Elk are doing AED training on Saturday at 10 am. Rotarians are invited to attend,
but must RSVP. Emergency contact information needs to be included in our
documents and brought with us wherever we go. We will add this issue to the agenda
for our March meeting.

Secretary’s Report: We lacked a quorum, so January minutes could not be voted on.
Treasurer’s Report: There was no report.

Business:

*District Training 4/22, Sherwood. Pete will remind our members of the date. Are we
going to pay for the district training?

*District Conference 5/18-21, Kennewick, WA. We will remind members of the date.
*Strategic Planning: We will begin talking about this after PETS.

*RYLA Search: Both Mark Meek’s and Lance Weinard’s sons may be interested.
Dates are July 8 to 14. Application due April 30th.

Club involvement with Nonprofits: CCC fundraising luncheon as a makeup? No,
since we do not sponsor the event. Will our club buy a table? No, but individual
Rotarians may buy a table or tickets The event may be promoted in brags and boasts.
*Next Social: No date set.

Committee Reports

*Club Service/Peacebuilders: No report.

*OCRCEF: No report

*Membership: We have a couple of new referrals. Marcia will follow up.
*Community Service: No report

*Fundraising: No report

*YEX: No report

*International Service: We would need to receive funds from OCRCF for any projects.
*Public Image: No report

*Vocational Service: No report

*Programs: No report

Next Meeting: March 8, 2023

Adjourned at 11:24 a.m.



